
Dear TSCS Families,

As a reminder, The Soulsville Charter School currently follows Memphis-Shelby County Schools' decisions on
inclement weather, and all Memphis-Shelby County Schools will be closed tomorrow, Friday, January 19,
2024. All after-school TSCS activities are canceled as well.

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY (from TSCS Student-Parent Handbook)

During the School Week:
The Soulsville Charter School will be closed (Monday-Friday) when Memphis-Shelby County Schools closes.
We will not make a separate announcement for The Soulsville Charter School for Monday-Friday.
Announcements regarding Memphis-Shelby County Schools’ closings can be found on all of the major
television networks. Parents, please be sure to view the announcements closely. If Memphis-Shelby County
Schools are in session, then we will be in session.
If there is a need for early dismissal, an announcement will be made on all major television networks,
TeacherEase, and School Messenger. Students will also be allowed to make parent/guardian phone calls to
inform you of the dismissal time.
(Please note: Some television stations post announcements more quickly than others. Please watch all of
the major stations. We are not able to control how quickly a television station posts an announcement.)

Carlton McClelland
Executive Director
The Soulsville Charter School
Memphis, TN 38106
phone: 901-261-6366
email: cmcclelland@tscsmemphis.org
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